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You may all be aware that WASPS Rugby have purchased the old Warwickshire Colleges
sports fields and facilities, , and await a decision on their planning

application, reference  You may wish to visit the Stratford Planning Portal
 to catch up on the latest developments which are

published there. Though the application is still under consideration, there are two possible
outcomes, , or  That . In the

event of the latter, it is likely that the matter will then go to a full SDC Planning meeting where
further representations will be heard.  , the JPC are duty bound to

make representations on behalf of the residents and, to do that, they would like your
opinions so that the JPC portray a factual desire by you all for the way forward. Take a few

moments to choose one of the three options following. The response is 
and they must be eighteen or over. On completion simply drop

your form in the letterbox of the Heritage Centre, , or at Westmacott’s, 
. Further information can be obtained by emailing the Parish Clerk.
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Following the recent lock-down, Beaudesert and Henley Joint Parish Council would
like to get your opinion about what worked well in our town and any services that
you think were missing or could be improved going forward into a second wave

or a local lock-down.
Please return your completed survey to the following address:




